ATTENTION
Important Information about the Building Opening

· The Ag History Farm Park Building re-opened to the public on Monday, March 14, 2022.

· All visitors will still be required to complete a health questionnaire/checklist upon entering. The form is located on a table as soon as you enter.

· The County mask mandate has ceased -  the wearing of masks is a personal choice. Please do not make comments to anyone making a choice different than yours.

· APPOINTMENTS are recommended as some staff may continue to telework.


Montgomery County Office of Agriculture (OAG) staff (Jeremy, Mike, Jackie) continue a hybrid method of working both remotely and in the office. Therefore, an appointment is highly recommended to ensure that we are in the office when you arrive. 
If you arrive at the building and the staff is not available, please email Jacqueline.arnold@montgomerycountymd.gov to make an appointment. In the email, please include the following:
1. your name
2. property address
3. your inquiry

Farm Service Agency (FSA) staff are requesting that clients schedule appointments by calling 301-250-4735 ext. 2.

Soil Conservation District (SCD) staff is usually available. Please go to the door at the far end of the left side of the building for assistance or call Karen Walker at 301-590-2855.

